Letter of Appreciation

Dear Participants of DIEM 2017,

On behalf of the Organising Committee of our Dubrovnik International Economic Meeting (DIEM) we thank all of you who
have attended this Conference as well as the representatives of our partner institutions, participants and plenary speakers.
We appreciate that you have taken the time and effort to be here. We also thank you for your participation and for sharing
your ideas and expertise. We certainly hope that the Conference has met your expectations and that you have taken the
opportunity to make new contacts and renew old acquaintances, to have discussions and exchange of many experiences,

suggestions and opinions with the scientists and researchers fromall over the world.

We have been very fortunate to have a large group of well-known experts in their respective fields participate in our
Conference. Their involvement resulted in very successful plenary session, panel, oral sessions and poster sessions. We

believe that the results we have achieved prove that this year's Conference has been a great success.

After closing our Conference, we would like to say once again, on behalf of the Organising Committee, how much we
appreciate all our partner institutions, sponsors and Conference staff who contributed with the grants and their efforts

during preparation of the Conference. We thank you all. This Conference would not have been a success without you.

Welcome to Dubrovnik again! See you in 2019 in Dubrovnik at the 4" Dubrovnik International Economic Meeting (DIEM)!

Sincerely Yours,

Ivona Vrdoljak Raguz, PhD, Associate Professor

President of the Organising Committee of DIEM Conference

Dubrovnik International Economic Meeting
Website: http://www.diem-dubrovnik.com; E-mail: info@diem-dubrovnik.com; Phone:+ 385 20 445 925
Adress: Department of Economics and Business Economics, Lapadska obala 7, 20 000 Dubrovnik, Croatia



	Page 1

